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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF BATAC

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 4 4 5, s. 2025 0 4 JUL 2025

ADVISORY ON THE CHANGE OF DATE ON THE CONDUCT OF UPSKILLING ON
THE PRODUCTION AND VIDEO EDITING OF MICROLEARNING RESOURCES
BATCH 5: GMRC / VALUES EDUCATION AND EPP / TLE

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

I This has reference to Regional Memorandum No. 856, s. 2025, relative to the
conduct of the Upskilling on the Production and Video Edltmg of Microlearning
Resources — Batch 5: GMRC/Values Education and EPP/TLE.

2. Please be informed that the schedule for the said activity is rescheduled
from July 14-19, 2025 to July 21-26, 2025.

3- All concerned are advised to take note of the new schedule and make the
necessary adjustments to ensure full participation and compliance.

4. All other provisions indicated in Regional Memorandum No. 852, s. 2025 shall
remain in effect.

S. For information, guidance, and immediate dissemination.

ANSELMO R. ALUDINO
Schools Division Superintendenﬁq

Encl.: As stated By the Auth
Reference: Regional Memorandum 856, s. 2025 “,
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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. R56 , 8. 2025

ADVISORY ON THE CHANGE OF DATE ON THE CONDUCT OF UPSKILLING ON
THE PRODUCTION AND VIDEO EDITING OF MICROLEARNING RESOURCES
BATCH 5: GMRC / VALUES EDUCATION AND EPP / TLE

To: Schools Division Superintendents
1. This has reference to Regional Memorandum No. 852, s. 2025 which pertains

to the conduct of Upskilling on the Production and Video Editing of Microlearning
Resources — Batch 4: English and Filipino; Batch 5: GMRC / Values Education and

EPP / TLE.

2. Please be informed that the schedule for Batch 5: GMRC / Values Education
and EPP / TLE is rescheduled from July 14 - 19, 2025 to July 21 - 26, 2025.

3. All other provisions of the aforementioned Regional Memorandum remain in
effect.

4. For information and immediate dissemination.

TOLENTINO G. AQUINO
Director IV /./

Encl.: As stated
Reference: Regional Memorandum No. 852, s. 2025
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